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Vice President, Research
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4 I1linois/ANNEE

Dear Mr. Collier:

This letter is in response to your January 28, 1974, request
for a "variation" from the requirements of the full-size crib

regulations published November 21, 1973 (38 F.R. 32129), for your
product, the "IN

An evaluation of your request revealed that thel NN
interior width is only 20 inches. This is 5-3/8 inches less than
the width necessary for a crib to be considered a "full-size baby
crib" as defined in section 1508.1(a) of the regulations. Since
the WEEEENA does not meet the definition of a '“full-size baby crib,"

it is not subject to the regulations, and a variation is therefore
not necsssary.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further
questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Brown
General Counsel
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